
Parking Reminder 

 

It has been brought to our attention that 
parents/guardians have been parking at 
Greenside. Please remember that the 
Greenside complex is private property and 
parking is not permitted as you may be tagged 
and towed.  

 

Our staff parking is for staff only as well. We 
have noticed that our staff is unable to find a 
spot when they arrive for work.  

 

Thank you! 

 

 


